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MEETING OF TERENURE/RATHFARNHAM AREA COMMITTEE (2)

Tuesday  11th September 2007

Question No. 18
QUESTION: Councilllor E. Walsh
"To ask the Manager for an up date on the progress re changing facilities in Tymon North Park for Limekiln Rounders and Greenpark F.C.?"

REPLY:
Earlier this year, expressions of interest were invited for the design and construction of sports changing facilities.  Valid submissions were received from two contractors.  Both of these have been interviewed in recent weeks by the Parks Department.  In conjunction with the Council’s Architects Department, the project is now in the final stages of preparing a detailed specification for the proposed changing facilities in Tymon Park.  It is planned to meet with those clubs that comprise TASC (Tymon Athletics Sports Club) of which Limekiln Rounders and Greenpark FC are members in the very near future. 
The purpose of the meeting will be to discuss and finalise the specification and ensure that it meets with the requirements of the various clubs, as discussed with them on previous occasions.
Following this meeting, the specification will be sent to the two contractors to submit their tender price to undertake the project.  Once these have been returned and analysed we would hope to progress the project to construction stage as quickly as possible.

